
Every year Kratzer staff and families 
donate to The Rapunzel Project. This year we are
just asking students to wear pink. The PTO will 
donate for all families along with Kratzer staff. 

Wear Pink

What is The Rapunzel Project? 

A non-profit organization dedicated to helping
chemotherapy patients keep their hair during treatment.

Group A:

Group B:

   Online:

Tuesday, October 27th
Friday, October 30th
Teacher will let you 
know which day.


